
NEWSLETTER  -  WEEK 11 March 15-22 2024 

I hope you´ve had a great week and that you have visited our 
website www.smyrnainternational.com and followed the 
Spotify link so you can practice singing at home the songs we 
will be singing together this Sunday.  
 
On Sunday, we´ll be recording material for four television 
services that will be broadcast on Swedish Television during 
the month of April. 
 
Please arrive already by 10.30, so we can do some of the 
filming at the church lobby.  
On Sunday we will start filling the main floor first and then 
continue filling backwards and upwards on the balcony. 
 
 
Imagine what a great opportunity we have receive to record church services that are going to be shown 
on Swedish Television, I look forward to seeing you in the crowd of people on Sunday. 
 
 
::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::.. 
 

The members of the Smyrna Congregation are hereby invited to the Congrega-
tion's Annual General Meeting on March 23 at 10 a.m. The meeting will be 
held in Frihamnskyrkan and a link will be sent out separately to the members 
of the congregation. Matters according to statutes. In direct connection with 
the annual meeting, we also will be holding a congregational meeting. 
 
:::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::: 

For all children we have Smyrna Guld 
from 11.15 on floor 5 this week. 

http://www.smyrnainternational.com


COMING UP:   

Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday:  Small-groups. Contact us for  more  info      

Friday 18.00 Prayer meeting in the Prayer Room ”Shiloh”, floor 1 

Sunday March 24th 11.00  English speaking service. Preacher: Mark Beckenham.  

Are you curious about our church? 
At our “Path ahead” gatherings, we present our vision, mission, 
statement of faith, baptism and membership. 
Choose one of the days that suits you and make your registration 
beforehand to info@smyrnainternational.com 
We would love to help you with your path ahead into our church. 
 
Sunday 7 April at 12.45 
Sunday 12 May at 12.45 pm 


